So. We’ve got about a month to go before the end of semester, which seems to absolutely have flown by. 

Because none of the subjects I’m doing have exams, all of my assessments are due right about now. 

I’m still doing massive amounts of rehearsals for one class and I had two big essays due for the other. 

I got one essay done in the nick of time, and for the other one I got an extension, thank god. 

My tutors are really good at understanding what its like to have so may commitments and have a really big workload, especially around this time of the year. 

I know a lot of people think uni is a breeze, but it does get pretty overwhelming around this time of year, especially when you over-commit to a million things like I do. 

Speaking of over commitment, I have some really exciting news! 

Through the Student theatre club, I applied to do a play, and I got accepted! 

So in August at the Northcote Town hall, I’ll be directing my very own and very first show! 

It’s an adaptation of the book, Little Women. Auditions are all this week, and when I have a cast, I’ll be pretty much rehearsing full time over the holidays! 
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It’s gonna be really busy but also I expect it will be totally and excellently exciting! So stay tuned! 
